CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP

HILLTOP COMMISSION

Recommendation to the Somersworth City Council
Presented by Peter Michaud, New Hampshire Division of Historical Resources
July 25, 2016 - 6:00 P.M.

Councilors Pepin, Soldati, Dumont, McCallion, Messier, Witham, Sprague, Cameron and Paradis were present.

Mayor Hilliard opened the workshop at 6:03 pm.

Peter Michaud of the New Hampshire Division of Historical Resources gave the presentation. A PowerPoint presentation was shared. (Included with minutes)

The commission completed a study matrix which was available to all members of the Council and audience.

The Hilltop Commission suggests a Private rehab with Public land ownership.

After the presentation, Councilor Witham asked if a zoning change would be needed since residential is restricted in that area. There would be different zoning needed then what is in the rest of the Hilltop.

Councilor McCallion said the Commission did a great job, and he thinks an elderly housing might work for that facility. We are seeing an upswing in the economy. It is a much better market.

The Mayor thanked the Commission for their efforts and closed the meeting at 6:25pm.

Respectfully submitted,	
Trish Harris, City Clerk	